Property Committee

The committee has not met since last month but has been active on a couple fronts. Greg H has organized a
checklist of work to be done in the near future at the Meetinghouse. Some of this work has been done but
Friends are encouraged to go to the link he sent around and sign up to do other tasks.

The situation with our ant infestation is coming under control but it takes time. Those who go to the
Meetinghouse can clean up dead ants but best to leave live ants alone to carry poison back to the nest.

As the weather cools, we are trying to get a better idea how to keep everyone safe who attends Meeting in
person. Our system does not recirculate air but we have not yet been able to figure out what volume of air is
being moved by the air-to-airhead exchange unit. Once we know that figure, we can refer the information to the
pandemic response team so that they can decide whether it will be safe enough to close the Meeting room
windows when more than one family group is there. Thomas H has been working on finding the information and
also has found information on stand alone air purification systems that we can send along to the response
group to help their decision process.

Michael E reported to us that the ad hoc technology group that has been making the arrangements for blended
worship secured a gift from Southern New Hampshire University of a laptop that is now in use.
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